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         23rd January 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 2 performance “Hats Off”  

We would like to invite you to the Year 2 performance of Hats Off which will be performed in the school hall on 

the following dates: 

 10.00 am on Tuesday 12th February 2019 – please arrive no later than 9.50 am. 

 2.00 pm on Wednesday 13th February 2019 - please arrive no later than 1.50 pm. 
 

Please note, on these occasions, tickets will be issued.  Due to Fire Safety Regulations there is a limit to the 

number of people we can accommodate in the hall.  Therefore, in the first instance, we can only allocate two 

tickets per family per performance and one ticket admits one person.  If there are spare tickets available after 

the initial allocation, they will be offered on a draw basis.  A ticket does not need to be requested for a child 

under the age of 1, but they must sit on an adult’s lap.  As the pupils will have worked extremely hard to produce 

a polished performance, please could we ask for your support in taking any young child who is crying or unhappy 

in any way out of the hall until they are settled.  All prams and pushchairs will need to be left under the covered 

way by the front entrance.  Admittance will be by ticket only.  Refreshments will be available after the 

performance, provided by the Friends of Monkfield Park, and we very much hope that you will be able to stay. 

In order to ensure the smooth allocation of tickets please click on the link below by 5th February:- 
 
www.monkfieldpark.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
 
 We look forward to seeing you at the performance. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                 Mrs Martin and Ms Deegan 

(Year 2 Teachers) 

http://www.monkfieldpark.cambs.sch.uk/
http://www.monkfieldpark.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

